
1st Grade
My name is Miss Grubl and I am so excited to be 
your teacher this year. I hope you and your 
family have had a fabulous summer. I will meet 

you on our first day of school on September 
8th. Please make sure you have your name 
written on all your school supplies. I can’t wait to 
start exploring with you! 

I grew up in Sturgis, SD where I found my love for 
children and teaching during a high school internship. I 
graduated from Black Hills State University with a 
degree in elementary education. Now I live near the 
school with my 2 cats named Jerry and Mo. Some of my 
hobbies include skiing, mountain biking, and reading. This is 
my fifth year teaching first grade! Teaching is my 
PASSION and I am so excited that I get to share my 
love of learning with you. I am looking forward to meeting 
you and learning all about YOU this year. 

Check out our classroom 
website for more info. 

https://missgrubl.weebly.com/

Please sign up for Bloomz, our 
new communication app, by 

September 3rd. Follow the steps on 
the following document. Thanks! Miss Grubl
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https://missgrubl.weebly.com/

